
Those closest to her remember her kindness, love of giving,
and brute honesty.

She managed the synagogue’s front office and attended
minyan services every week. She was involved in tzedek
initiatives, such as feeding the homeless and volunteering
around her beloved synagogue. She made several trips to
Israel later in life.

Her generosity touched Hillel at Davis and Sacramento. After
her death, she left an endowment to sponsor several
Shabbat dinners for the students of Hillel.

We are immensely grateful for her support and strive to
build a Jewish community that reflects the values Tillie
embodied.

Our Shabbat dinners are made possible

thanks in part to the generosity of Tillie

Schiff (z”l). Tillie was an active member

of Mosaic Law Congregation in

Sacramento. Through the difficulties of

health problems, she never lost her zeal

for Jewish community life. 

T h a n k  Y o u ,  T i l l i e  S c h i f f !


